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Subject: Objection to warringah changes
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

Hello, 

I wish to object to proposed removal of Killarney heights of the communities of
Killarney Heights, Forestville and Frenchs Forest from Warringah as I have an
affinity to the Manly Central Business District and the Warringah Mall Shopping
district, both of which remain in Warringah.  The Roseville bridge provides a
natural segregation (and bottle neck), and we prefer to commute east to enjoy the
community. 

Please reconsider. 
 
Kind regards
Kellie
 
Kellie Wade
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